



Minutes

Date: 02.11.2017

Agenda items

	Topic		Action
	Apologies	Gillian Orton	
1.	Laura Baxter (LB)	LB is running late. This agenda item will be slotted in once she arrives.	
2.	Matters	The 'Buddy' system has been implemented and has been well received.	All
		Louise (request to work with Autistic children) has been contacted and asked for information.	AR
3.	Accounts & Membership	Two new indoor bosses have been ordered and another is being built for the old ones.	AF
		We will probably need to order another, lighter, bow as there is a junior booked on the Beginner's Course.	
		Once the hall fees come off there should be a balance of around £1500 left at the end of the year.	
		We have 26 members at present.	

4.	Club Development Conference Feedback	<p>Paul Stewart (PS) gave feedback from the Conference he attended. Documents have already been circulated to the committee.</p> <p>Some items to follow up at a future committee meeting:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Sub- committees, i.e. club members to volunteer for specific tasks. • Job Descriptors – committee members to fill in. • Survey members • PVG <p>Paul was thanked for his attendance at the conference and helpful feedback.</p>	<p>AR All ? DMcE</p>
----	--------------------------------------	---	----------------------------------

1.	Laura Baxter: Club Development Officer	<p>LB explained her role in Scottish Archery. She is willing to visit the club if there are specific things we want her to work on.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Develop junior archery/soft archery • Develop clubs • ‘Other’ developments <p>She explained Scottish Archery were looking into a scheme equivalent to the ‘On Target’ scheme from AGB.</p> <p>AndyF asked about the availability of Level 1 coaching courses as there is a lack of communication from Scottish Archery about when these courses are taking place. We have two members interested.</p> <p>DMcE asked about the possibility of a Level 2 course. LB explained that a regionalised calendar was being implemented and that days would be organised soon.</p> <p>She explained that she was hoping to encourage Sports Leaders to deliver Soft Archery sessions and that Scottish Archery were looking into Coach Education programmes under the ‘Employability’ umbrella.</p> <p>It was suggested that we should promote ourselves as being able to deliver the skills element of the Duke of Edinburgh Award through flyers in local schools and to look into the possibility of getting a presence at</p>	
----	--	--	--

schools' careers/freshers fayres or through the Active Schools Network.

There is also funding available from Youth Scotland.

LB left the meeting at this point.

5.	West of Scotland Archery Association Feedback	<p>AR, CR and DMcE attended a meeting on 28.08.17 to discuss the resurrection of the WoSAA. At that meeting an interim committee was put in place.</p> <p>AR also attended the AGM of the WoSAA on 28.10.17. A committee has been set up (with AR as an ordinary member) and has been tasked with looking into Coaching and a West Squad, amongst other things.</p> <p>AR will keep the club up to date with further developments.</p>	AR
6.	Beginner's Courses	Four have signed up for the Beginner's Course starting on 19 th Nov.	DMcE/AF
7.	Fun Shoots	<p>CR has organised the Halloween/Bonfire Shoot.</p> <p>AR will email the club asking for volunteers to organise the Christmas shoot on 17th Dec.</p>	<p>CR</p> <p>AR</p>
8.	Badges	<p>The Alisons will get together and let AndyF know how many badges we will be looking at.</p> <p>There was discussion about whether to look at organising a 'Frostbite' in Jan/Feb.</p> <p>CD is about to have a meeting with his Director of Land Services to ask for funding to subsidise club uniforms.</p>	<p>AR</p> <p>DMcE/ AndyF</p>
9.	AOCB	None	

10.	Date of Next Meeting	11 th January 2018	All
-----	----------------------	-------------------------------	-----